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Kerri Wright Responds to Dissolving of West 
Morris Regional School District

July 29, 2013

Kerri Wright, who serves as Counsel at Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, P.C., addressed the possible dissolving of the West 
Morris Regional School District in a meeting last week. As Chester Board of Education President, Kerri gathered input from 
representatives of Mendham Township, Mendham Borough, and Chester Borough's Boards of Education. The request for 
proposal sent down from Mendham Borough and Mendham Township is in the beginning phases, and Kerri has been 
integral in weighing out all of the feasible options.

For more information on the possible dissolving of the West Morris Regional School District, please click here.

http://longvalley.patch.com/groups/schools/p/chester-district-weighs-in-on-regional-school-study_37262331

